
Northern Beef Products Inc.
Letter of Guarantee 

Est. #981
January 1, 2016
To Whom It May Concern:

Northern Beef Products, Est. 981, implemented an approved HACCP Program on March 3, 2000.  Our facility has continually followed and has periodically reassessed our established HACCP Program since that time as per FSIS regulations.

Northern Beef Products Food Safety process utilizes a microbial reduction strategy that maintains the highest quality of product possible.  Northern Beef Products microbial reduction process includes:

(a) Hot carcass wash

(b) Beefxide spray 
(c) Plant CCP steps designed and validated to help prevent, eliminate or reduce pathogenetic microbial (E. Coli 0157:H7 and other 6 non-stec E. Coli) to below detectable limits.  CCPs are monitored on a daily basis. 

In addition to these interventions, we have traditional inspection and trimming throughout the slaughter floor.

(d) Continued cold chain management throughout the remaining processes of the facility.

All specified risk materials (SRM’s) i.e. tonsils, distal ileum, skull, eyes, trigeminal ganglia, vertebral column and dorsal root ganglia from all cattle are disposed of into rendering.  Brains and spinal cords are disposed of at a landfill.
Northern Beef Products has met the FSIS requirements of Notice 44-02.  Our facility is also in compliance with FSIS regulated Salmonella testing on carcasses.  Northern Beef Products considers Food Safety our number one priority.  Our HACCP Program helps us to ensure that all products produced in our facility is the safest in the industry.

Northern Beef Products is a Federally Inspected Establishment that meets the requirements of 9CFR 416 and 417.  These regulations ensure that our facility has verified and validated our HACCP Program and associated CCPs.  This is monitored by FSIS Inspection personnel who are required to do so in order for product to contain the FSIS Mark of Inspection. 

Northern Beef Products will notify you if we change our CCPs in order to address pathogens and other potential food safety hazards.

Sincerely,

Nathan Troudt and Kenzi Donoho
Quality Control


